
From: Randy Murdock <randy@tectomah.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 11:17 AM 
To: Schrank, Jayson S - DNR 
Subject: RE: Rudolph Foodtree 
 
No we do not have any of that information. I do know that some of the wells were shared between 
more than one home. We are not well contractors just utility.  
 

From: Schrank, Jayson S - DNR <jayson.schrank@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 10:16 AM 
To: Randy Murdock <randy@tectomah.com> 
Subject: RE: Rudolph Foodtree 
 
Thanks again for the plans, Randy.  Wondering if you have answers to any of the following questions, as 
well: 
 

1. Do you know if any of the former private wells were converted into 
monitoring wells and how many? 

2. Do you have copies of any of the well abandonment forms for the 
private wells that were abandoned when the shared well was 
installed? 

 
Appreciate your help greatly! 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Jayson Schrank 
Regional Spills Coordinator  
Bureau of Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W Clairemont Ave, Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Phone: 715-410-8841 
Jayson.Schrank@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 

    
 
 
 

From: Randy Murdock <randy@tectomah.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 10:57 AM 
To: Schrank, Jayson S - DNR <jayson.schrank@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Rudolph Foodtree 
 
Let me know if you cant read any of it  
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Randy 


